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June 7, 2021 
 
Monterey County 
Attn: Lori Medina 
1000 S. Main St, Ste 301 
Salinas, CA 93901 
 
RE: Award Announcement – Monterey County 

Agreement #21-HHAP-00031  
Award Amount: $1,207,830 

 
Dear Lori Medina: 
 
The Business, Consumer Services and Housing Agency’s (BCSH) Homeless Coordinating and 
Financing Council (HCFC) is pleased to announce that Monterey County has been awarded a 
Homeless Housing, Assistance and Prevention Round 2 (HHAP-2) grant in the amount of 
$1,207,830. This letter constitutes notice of the award of HHAP-2 funds for use in Monterey 
County. 

 
Monterey County will receive its full disbursement of funds after the Standard Agreement is fully 
executed and your HHAP-2 application will be posted on our website along with other 
successful application packets. Please be advised that this award is subject to the terms and 
conditions of the Standard Agreement enclosed with this award packet. Failure to sign and 
return the Standard Agreement within 30 days of receipt from BCSH may result in a delay of 
disbursement of funds.  

 
Congratulations on your successful application. For further information or if you have any 
questions, please contact the HCFC grants team at HHAP@bcsh.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

  
Ali Sutton, 
Deputy Secretary for Homelessness 

http://www.bcsh.ca.gov/hcfc
mailto:HHAP@bcsh.ca.gov

